
Steering Committee Meeting Notes 

January 11, 2022 via Zoom 

 

Attendance: Warden Owen McCarron, Deputy Warden Hughie Stewart, Mayor Laurie Boucher, Deputy 

Mayor Willie Cormier, Jeff Lawrence, Glenn Horne, Shirlyn Donovan, Kate Gorman & Alisha Bowie. 

Regrets: None 

Welcome by Mayor Boucher at 8:05am  

Update on Critical Path 

• Glenn reviewed the revised timeline in light of new gathering restrictions.   

• The Committee discussed digital vs in-person meetings for the various components of this work 

as we move forward. 

• Some discussion of steps that can be taken to make a safe in-person meeting when the time 

comes.   

Feedback on Process Logo & Best Practices Document 

• Shirlyn reviewed the background document and requested that Committee member provide any 

feedback as soon as possible.  

• The Best Practices document will be shared with Council and discussed at the upcoming joint 

council meeting.  

• Kate reviewed the logos and asked for feedback.  The Committee unanimously endorsed the 

green and burgundy colour scheme, as it reflects the existing Town and County colours, and the 

phrasing of “our community”. 

• This logo will be shared with Councils and will start to appear on appropriate consolidation 

materials. 

Discussion of Joint Council Session 

• The Committee did a final review of the proposed joint council workshop agenda. 

Update on RCMP Contract Discussions  

• In-camera discussion.  


